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BY E-MAIL 
October 24, 2007 
 
Ms Morita Morin 
Secretary-Treasurer 
Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation 
110 Lorne St South 
P.O. Box 670 
Chapleau ON  P0M 1K0 
 
 
Dear Ms. Morin: 
 
Re:   Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation 2008 Electricity Distribution Rate 

Application, Board File Number EB-2007-0755 
 
This letter acknowledges the Board’s receipt, on October 18, 2007, of your electricity 
distribution rates application.  The Board has assigned file number EB-2007-0755 to this 
matter.  Please refer to this number in all future correspondence to the Board regarding 
this matter. 
 
As you indicate, the application is currently incomplete.  The Board will begin processing 
your application once the application is complete.  You should refer to the Board 
document, Filing Requirements for Transmission and Distribution Applications, 
November 14, 2006.  
 
Please file a complete revised application with the Board Secretary in accordance with 
the Board’s RESS Document Filing Guidelines. If the information is not filed within 30 
days of the date of this letter, the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Russ Houldin, Senior Adviser 
at 416 440-8112, or by e-mail at russ.houldin@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


